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The Magneto's M.C. would like to thank all who attend-
ed our Valentines Dance this year for making it a huge success. As always a good time was had by all, and the Donnie
Pick Road Band rocked. Much beer was drank and friends from near and far got to see one another. Overall, a great
dance. We would like to thank all of the clubs who sent representatives, as well as all the independants who attended.
Also, it was great to see Preacher and we want to thank him for the great work he does with Free Riders Press. For those
who did not attend, you missed a fun time, and you really should try to make
it there next year. Ride safe and we look hope to see you all on the road this
year! -Perv Magneto's M.C.


